
 

 

12300 Forest Hill Boulevard • Wellington, Florida 33414 • (561) 791-4000 • Fax (561) 791-4045 

www.wellingtonfl.gov 

 

October 24, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE 

 

Pursuant to Wellington’s Purchasing Policies and Procedures, notice is provided as follows: 

 

Request for qualifications (RFQ#202332) – Traffic Engineering Services for Vision Zero Action Plan 

 

1. On October 17, 2023, the selection committee for the above referenced solicitation, heard presentations and 

conducted interviews with the short listed firms.  Subsequently, the committee scored and ranked each proposer.  

Based on the results of the scoring the committee is recommending staff to negotiate a contract with the highest 

ranked firm: 

 

T J K M, Inc. 

 

2. This Notice is conditioned upon and subject to Wellington’s reservation of rights as contained in the 

RFQ Documents and final contract approval by the Wellington Council.   

 

3. The Wellington’s Cone of Silence is in effect until a decision regarding contract award is made by the 

Wellington Council. Any and all communications should be through the Purchasing Department until 

a decision is made.   

 

 

 


